
 
JAMIE CLAVET 
45 BARBERRY LANE 
STRAFFORD, NH 03884 
JMCLAVET@GMAIL.COM 
207-229-6039 
 

JULY 9, 2024 
 

TOWN OF STRAFFORD   
PLANNING AND ZONING OFFICE   
CENTER STRAFFORD, NH 03884 
 

Dear Planning and Zoning Board, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request permission to establish an at-home massage 
therapy business at my residence located at 45 Barberry Lane. The purpose of this business is to provide 
massage therapy and wellness services to clients in a professional and safe environment. 

Here are the details regarding the proposed business: 

 
**Purpose of Use:** To see clients for the purposes of providing massage therapy and wellness 
services. 
 
**Business Owner:** The business will be solely owned and operated by myself. 
 
**Estimated Total Daily Customers:** 1-4 clients, all seen individually. 
 
**Parking:** Off-street parking is available in the driveway, ensuring no impact on neighborhood traffic 
patterns. 
 
**Impact on Traffic:** The business will not generate an increase in delivery vehicles or impact 
neighborhood traffic patterns. 
 
**Location:** The business will operate out of an attached office space within my residence. This 
space is equipped with standard fire safety precautions including extinguishers, smoke detectors, and 
fire alarms. Outdoor lighting will be provided in the evening hours via outdoor fixtures and lamp posts.  
 



**Utilities:** Water will be provided from existing facilities, and there will be no additional waste 
created from the business operations. 
 
**Signage:** A small sign will be attached to the side of the house to indicate the business location 
and entrance. 
 
 

I believe that operating this business from my home will have minimal impact on the neighborhood and will be 
conducted in compliance with all local regulations and standards. I am committed to ensuring that the 
business operates in a manner that is respectful of the community and in accordance with all applicable 
zoning requirements. 

I kindly request a review of my application at your earliest convenience. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you require any additional information or if there are any specific requirements or procedures I should follow 
during this process. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your favorable response. 

 

SINCERELY, 
Jamie Clavet 

 

 


